
Date: December 15th, 2024


 

SUB: 	Correction of Typographical error of Outcome of Board Meeting to be held on 
December, 12th  2024 of Brightcom  Group Limited. in the Management Discussion and 
Analysis (MDA) Section of Financial Results


Dear Sir/Madam,


This is to bring to your attention a typographical error in the Management Discussion and 
Analysis (MDA) section of the financial results recently disclosed by the company.


The revenue figure was inadvertently mentioned as Rs 1308.78 crores, whereas the 
correct figure is Rs 1302.78 crores.


We deeply regret this oversight and request all stakeholders to kindly take note of the 
correction.


Thank you for your attention to this matter.


Yours sincerely, 
for Brightcom Group Limited




Raghunath Allamsetty

Executive director
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